
Comment from John Sullivan 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 15, 2022 

I am very much in favor of the implementation of side view cameras to replace side view 

mirrors. 

Through years of observation I would suggest most drivers do not correctly set their mirrors to 

view the lanes on either side and instead look mostly at the paint down the side of their vehicle. 

My only question would be wether or not a camera would correct this issue 
 


